
Dear Parents / Guardians,                           Fr1day 20th December 2019 

 

We can’t believe how quickly the first term of the year has gone and would 
like to thank you for all your support in everything we do. This group of   
children are a credit to you.  

 

Children who stay for 30 hours, we have not had the menu yet for after the 
Christmas break but if you would like your child to have a school lunch 
please pay as usual on the Monday we return to school. 

 

Please do not send to school a water bottle (after the holiday) as we do  
provide water and milk throughout the day which is freely available to the 
children. We also stop mid point in the morning and in the afternoon when 
everyone sits together and has either a carton of milk or a beaker of water. 
As you know the bottles at present are going home at the end of the day 
still full so they are really not needed. Many thanks for your support with 
this. 

 

Have a really happy and peaceful Christmas and wishing you all the best for 
the year ahead. 

 

We return on Monday 6th January.  

Happy Christmas 
Nursery Staff 


